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PremierOne Credit Union Awards Scholarships to College-Bound Members. 
 
San Jose, CA – PremierOne Credit Union awarded two college-bound students under its 
annual  PremierOne Scholarship Program in late June. For years, the credit union has 
been honored to help student members achieve their educational goals through this 
community program. 
 
The credit union held an online ceremony at the beginning of  August to celebrate the two 
scholarship recipients.  

 
Jordan Anaya of Gilroy was awarded the Richard Busse Memorial Scholarship based on 
community involvement. Jordan is a Christopher High School graduate currently attending 
UC Davis. 
  
William Young of Morgan Hill was awarded the Robert DeBarr Scholarship based on his 
outstanding leadership skills. William graduated from Ann Sobrato High School and plans to 
attend Arizona State University. 
 

“We’re proud to provide each of these students with their scholarship award,” said 
PremierOne Credit Union President and CEO Andrea Brewer. “Each recipient has 
demonstrated high academic achievement, outstanding community service, and exceptional 
leadership. We wish them great success in all they do in their future academic career.”  

  

The PremierOne Scholarship Program offers two scholarships to graduating high school 
seniors or undergraduate students to recognize outstanding leadership skills and excellence 
in community service. The program was created to honor the late Robert E. DeBarr, a board 
of directors volunteers for the credit union, as well as the late Richard Busse, who served on 
the supervisory committee and served the community for over 40 years. 
 
 
About PremierOne Credit Union 
PremierOne Credit Union is a full-service financial institution headquartered in San Jose, 
CA. With more than $550 million in assets, PremierOne Credit Union has been in 
business serving Santa Clara County for over 90 years. They offer five branch locations, 
as well as access to almost 5,000 branches and 30,000 ATMs as part of the CO-OP 
Network. In addition, membership is available to anyone who lives, works, studies, or 
worships in Santa Clara County, Santa Cruz County, Monterey County, San Benito 
County, Alameda County, San Mateo County, Merced County, San Joaquin County, and 
Stanislaus County, California. For more information go to www.premieronecu.org or 
follow us on Facebook, Instagram, LinkedIn or Twitter. 
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